Dear Colleague:
We would like you to help us develop a case for increased funding for USAID’s family planning program. An important part of this effort is the development of five thematic briefers. As someone who is knowledgeable about reproductive health in the developing world, we would appreciate your help in selecting which topics we should cover by taking a few minutes to read the description of our project and to complete a very brief, five minute questionnaire.  

We apologize if you have already received this request. We are using a number of list serves that unavoidably overlap. Please ignore this request if you have already completed the questionnaire.     

By 2015 the number of women of reproductive age living in the developing world will increase by 120 million, from 1.44 billion to 1.56 billion. Nowhere is this need greater than the poor countries of sub-Saharan Africa where the need for family planning services has increased dramatically. However, support for international family planning has plummeted since the mid-1990s. This decline in priority has manifested itself most dramatically in stagnant funding for USAID’s population program. 

The project Making the Case will be carried out by five former directors of USAID’s population program and will produce an evidence-based report that documents how increased U.S. funds for international family planning assistance can be effectively used, and estimates the impact this investment can have on a variety of development outcomes.

In anticipation of a new Congress and new Administration, long-time supporters of reproductive health are mounting efforts to increase the priority of reproductive health in terms of funding levels, positive policies, and support to UNFPA and IPPF. Making the Case is designed to complement and supplement these efforts. 

Calling on our collective knowledge and experience, and in consultation with the international family planning community, our analysis will make the case for a significant increase in the U.S. government’s international population funds. We will focus our analysis on the hallmark of USAID’s program, family planning, recognizing that an increase in funds will also contribute to other important components of reproductive health and rights.
We would greatly appreciate you taking a few minutes to complete this short questionnaire. We are particularly interested in getting your views on the most appropriate advocacy messages to share with U.S. policy makers. Your responses will be kept in strictest confidence. 
In addition to the Making the Case report, we will prepare five evidence-based briefs on discrete subjects. We would like your opinion on which topics would be most important for the field and most compelling to U.S. policy makers of all political persuasions. 

The USAID plays no part in the project, which is supported by the David and Lucille Packard Foundation.
The link to the survey is http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=CNqTIZhQ6iqc39OXzxR6Xw_3d_3d
We would appreciate receiving your response by August 15th.  As soon as results of the survey are available, we will post them on our website: www.jhsph.edu/gatesinstitute
To send comments, please send them to gates@jhsph.edu with "Making the Case" in the subject line.
Thank you so much for helping us in this important effort.
J. Joseph Speidel, Steven Sinding, Duff Gillespie, Elizabeth Maguire, and Margaret Neuse
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